
Protect your home from basement flooding 
 

 
 
After a cold winter, the springtime is a welcome change. But with the longer days and 
warmer weather comes new challenges. The potential for flooding increases as the 
snow melts and heavy rain falls. Canadians are experiencing more floods than ever 
before. According to the Government of Canada, flooding has increased 300% since the 
1960s. But many homeowners haven't taken the proper steps to protect themselves or 
their properties. No matter what area you live in, flooding can happen to you. Don't wait 
for the water – take these proactive steps to minimize your risk of a flood damaging your 
home. 
 
Read more at www.otip.com/article180. #OTIPUpdate 

https://www.otip.com/article180

